Antrim Board of Selectmen
Minutes of the April &, 1995 meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m.
Board members present were: Peter Moore and Paula Kulpinski

1.

The Board spoke with Bob Varnum about the possibility of
culvert and trenching work on 014 Pound Road adjacent to the
Lee residence. Bob stated that he would attempt the project

once things are dried out. Paula is keeping the Lee’'s
updated by phone.

Brian Brown reported that perspective full - time Police
candidate Mark Cavic turned down the offer for the new full-
time position on the force. Brian informed the Board that
ads had been placed in appropriate publications and that
applications would he accepted until April 14th. He informed

the Board that it should be ready to interview approximately
six candidates.

The future appointment process of Town Boards that have
openings or expiring terms was discussed. In cases where
Selectmen are charged to effect appointments it was decided
that if potential new candidates expressed interest or have
been identified by Selectmen that they would receive primary
consideration for open poesitions on such boards,

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 a.m.,

Respectfully submitted, Peter Moore.



